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The Beginning of the School Year: Some 
Questions for Parents to Think About
Ξένες γλώσσες / In English

Summer is over, family vacations taken, new clothes and school supplies 
purchased, children ready to go back to school; and parents are ready for them to 
go! These are August traditions and part of our getting back into routine.

Accompanying our children’s education, there are some other areas with which 
parents need to concern themselves in relation to students’ spiritual and moral 
lives. Below are a few questions for personal reflection. Since we are approaching 
the Church New Year, perhaps some of these can be “resolutions” for our families.

Read more… (περισσότερα…)
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